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We are excited to announce the Volusia County Paralegal Association, Inc. will be hosting our 1st Annual 
“Bring Your Attorney to Lunch” event on Tuesday, April 9, 2024 at Stonewood LPGA.  The luncheon will 
be attended by attorneys, paralegals, and legal assistants working in the legal community here in Volusia 
County.  The purpose of the luncheon is to bring together our legal community, while offering exciting, 
educational topics.   
 
This year’s topic will be “Introduction to the 7th Judicial Circuit” Presented by the Honorable Leah Case, 
Volusia Chief Judge.   
 
We are asking for the nominal amount of $100.00 to sponsor the luncheon. As a sponsor, this amount will 
include recognition on the tables at the event, and a business card size ad on our website for 6 months. For 
those sponsoring the luncheon, your sponsorship is important in helping to ensure the success of this 
luncheon and the continuing efforts of our Association. 
 
Our Association has been working diligently to promote the paralegal profession through offering 
educational opportunities to enhance the professional growth of paralegals and providing a network for not 
only advanced-level professionals, but students just entering the career field.   We are now asking for your 
help in continuing that effort by being a sponsor. 
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call or e-mail.  Thank you for your support! 
 
Heather Bragg 
Vice President 
Volusiaparalegal@gmail.com Or (386) 295-8974 
EIN# 93-3025546 
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